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DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

 
November 2019 
 
- Monday 11/11/19 
  Remembrance Day  
 
- Tuesday 12/11/19 
  Open Day – Reception Places 
  (09:30 and 14:00) 
 
- Wednesday 13/11/19 
  Film Club KS 1 
  (15:25 – 17:00) 
 
- Thursday 14/11/19 
  FS/Year 1 Phonics Workshop 
  (9:00 – 10:00) 
 
 
- Friday 15/11/19 
  Coffee Morning Drop In 
  (9:00 – 10:00) 
 
- Wednesday 20/11/19 
  Film Club FS 
  (15:30 – 16:30) 
 
- Wednesday 20/11/19 
  Class Photos 
  (all day) 
 
- Friday 22//11/19 
  Parent Reading Drop In 
  (8:50 – 9:20) 
 
- Wednesday 27/11/19 
  Open Day – Reception Places 
  (09:30 and 14:00) 
 
- Friday 29/11/19 
  Coffee Morning Drop In 
  (9:00 – 10:00) 
 
- Friday 29/11/19 
  Winter Fair 
  (15:30 – 17:30) 
 

EXHIBITION OF WORK  
 
The children’s exhibits celebrated our new and exciting topics 
through this terms Exhibition of Work!   
 
The children transformed our school hall into an Exhibition where 
their work was displayed for parents to see. I am sure all who 
came would agree that the Exhibition did not fail to deliver! There 
was such a wealth of creative pieces to be enjoyed. Each year 
group based the exhibition on the topics learnt this term. 
 
The children and staff have enjoyed learning about their new 
topics, developing new skills and trying out a range of techniques, 
to inspire the children to produce some amazing pieces for our 
exhibition. 
 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who took time to support 
their child with  creating such outstanding work in support of our 
exhibition. 
 
 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/
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YEAR 2 TRIP TO BRIXTON MARKET  
Children in Year 2 have been learning about money and have had 
the exciting opportunity to put their newly acquired skills into 
practise! On Tuesday 5th they went on a trip into Brixton and were 
given £1 to spend on a piece of fruit from a stall on Electric 
Avenue. The children had to use phrases such as 'how much is 
the...', 'please can I buy...' and 'what can I get for £1?' Every child 
was incredibly polite and well mannered when speaking to the 
stall owner, and every child came away with a piece of delicious 
fruit that they had purchased all by themselves. Well done year 2! 
 

VISIT TO CARNEGIE 
LIBRARY  

Year 4 Tiger class recently 
visited the Carnegie Library 
for a fantastic introduction to 
the centre's huge range of 
books for young readers. 
Each child selected a fiction 
and a non-fiction book to 
read in school and at home 
in the coming weeks. 
 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL  
Once again, school council elections have taken place. The 
children have been busy writing their manifestos before presenting 
them to their classmates. All children have now cast their vote to 
elect 1 child from each year 1 - 6 class as their representative. 
 
Well done to the children who were elected! You have been voted 
to represent your class on the school council. 
 
Members of the Council take part in discussions, lead initiatives, 
count votes and also feedback relevant information to their class. 
They also serve as ambassadors and campaign for change on 
behalf of their class mates.  
 
 
 
The school Council have had their first meeting and have been set 
their first assignment regarding idling and pollution control in our 

COFFEE MORNING 
Thank you to all of the parents 
and carers that joined members 
of the Friends of Jessop PTA 
committee for coffee. The PTA is 
still growing and would love to 
hear from any new recruits that 
would like to get involved. If you 
can offer any help on the day of 
the fair, with the organising of 
stalls and advance publicity of 
the event, please email     Matt 
at FriendsOfJessop@gmail.com 
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  
 

Good, better, best 
Never let it rest 

Until the good is better 
And the better best 

ATTENDANCE 
WINNERS 

Well done to Blue 
Whale Class with 99.4% 

attendance. Butterfly 
Class came in second 

place with 98.6%, 
followed by Lion Class 

with 98.4%. 
 
 

DIWALI ASSEMBLY 
This assembly brought a festival of light 
to fill our lives with a glow of happiness 
and sparkle of joy!  Mr Nahbi once again 
delivered a fun packed and very 
informative assembly, which left the 
pupils at Jessop with a lot to reflect on 
and an insight into the Hindu 
Celebration, Festival of Light. 
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THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER 2019 
GENERAL ELECTION  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note that the Jessop Children Centre 
will be used as a polling station on Thursday 
12th December. The main school will remain 

open as normal. 

 

HOMEWORK STARS WEEK ENDING 01/11/19 

HOMEWORK STARS WEEK ENDING 08/11/19 

Koala Class  Polar Bear Class  

Seal Class  Gazelle Class  
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